
 
 

Memorandum 
October 6, 2023 

 
 
To:  File 
 
From:  Tyler Whitcomb, Transportation Planning Specialist 

 
Subject: TR-220776 – Columbia Rail 

Request to Withdraw Petition for GCPF Project 
9th St/SR125, Walla Walla – USDOT 808942N. 
  

On Oct. 26, 2022, Columbia Rail submitted a petition requesing GCPF funds to modify active 
warning devices at the 9th Street/SR-125 grade crossing in Walla Walla, USDOT 808942N.  
 
On Oct. 5, 2023, Columbia Rail notified UTC staff that it wished to withdraw its petition.  
 
Please close this docket.  
 
 
 


